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Turks and Caicos Islands Human Rights Commission Launches Training on Child Rights
in Primary Schools

The Turks and Caicos Islands Human Rights Commission (TCIHRC) is pleased to announce
the commencement of a comprehensive training initiative on the United Nations
Convention on the Rights of the Child (CRC) in all government primary schools across the
Turks and Caicos Islands. This significant educational program will begin this fiscal quarter in
Providenciales and expand to high schools and to other islands in the following quarters.

The CRC is a vital international treaty that outlines the fundamental rights of children,
including their rights to education, protection, and participation in society. As part of our
commitment to ensuring that every child understands their rights and responsibilities, this
training will engage students in meaningful discussions and activities centered on the
principles of the CRC.

Educating children about their rights empowers them to advocate for themselves and
fosters a culture of respect, equality, and inclusion. The training sessions will cover key topics
such as the rights to education, freedom of expression, protection from harm, and access to
basic needs. By equipping young minds with this knowledge, we are taking a crucial step
toward building a society that prioritizes the well-being and dignity of every child.

The TCIHRC looks forward to the successful implementation of this initiative and encourages
the support of parents, educators, and the wider community in fostering an environment
where children's rights are understood and upheld. Together, we can create a brighter
future for the children of the Turks and Caicos Islands.

For further details on the training program, please contact the TCI Human Rights
Commission at 649-941-5343, email: tcihumanrightscommission@hrc.tc, or visit our website
at www.humanrightscommission.tc. For all other private schools who wish to have this
training done, please contact our office, and we will be happy to facilitate.
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